
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 17th June 2022 

Weekly Bulletin 

Sports Week 

Next week, we will be celebrating National Sports Week.  We 

have lots of exciting activities planned and we ask that children 

come to school in PE Kit for the whole week.   

 

School Sustainability Competition & Clean Air Poster 

Competition 

We have added two new competitions to your child’s Showbie 

account.  The first, is run by Ikea and challenges children to share 

how they would make their school more sustainable.  The 

second, is a Clean Air poster competition run by Cheshire East.  

Both competitions close on Monday 27th July.  We can’t wait to 

see your ideas! 

 

Garden Party Competitions 

PTA have organised a baking and an art competition. They both 

have the theme ‘Celebration’ in recognition of our garden party 

returning and the Queen’s jubilee. You may bake sweet or 

savoury dishes for our baking competition. For art you can paint, 

draw or sculpt your creation. Art competition entries will need to 

be brought to the school hall on Friday 1st July and baking 

entries can be brought to the hall on the day. Entry will be £1 and 

you will also need to give your name, age and a contact phone 

number.  

Garden Party wristbands are now on sale and you can purchase 

them on ParentPay. They are £2 per adult and children are free.  

 

Book Reviews 

Thank you to everyone who completed a book review. Mrs Wood 

is working her way through them and adding videos to our 

website. Those children who have completed all the reviews will 

also be entered into our draw for a book voucher.  

Swimming Pool 

You will have noticed  our swimming pool being 

set up. This is in preparation for swimming 

lessons which begin for Y3 and Y4 on  Monday 

27th June.  

 

Y4 Music Concert 

Y4 are working hard practising for their music concert on Friday 

24th June. Y4 parents are welcome to arrive from 2pm and the 

concert will begin at 2:10pm. Thank you to Mrs Landon and Mrs 

McDonald who have given their time to teach the children this 

year. 

 

Football cards  

It is lovely to see children enjoying collecting 

football cards. Unfortunately, some children 

have been upset when they have swapped or 

lost cards. Please could we encourage children 

to keep cards at home if they are precious.  

 

Roberts Bakery Visit 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their 

visit from Roberts Bakery. They 

learned how to bake bread, but 

also enjoyed finding out about 

the range of roles at the bakery. 

Thank you Mrs Saunders for organising the day. 

 

Father’s Day Gift Room 

Thank you to the wonderful members of our PTA who spent time 

in school this morning 

helping children to select 

and wrap their gifts. They 

made £280 profit!  We 

hope you enjoy them and 

your day on Sunday.  



 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 10th June 2022 

Weekly Bulletin 

PTA News 

We are still in need of help for the 

Garden Party. Some members of 

our PTA will be at the school gates 

after half term. Please do sign up 

for a slot if you are able to help. 

 

 

PTA Dates 

Friday 17th June—Father’s Day Gift Room. £2 per gift. 

Monday 27th June –8am—Putting Marquee up on the school 

field. HELP NEEDED. Please come if you can.  

Friday 1st July—Garden party set up from 1:30pm 

Friday 1st July—Y6 Prom followed by whole school disco. 

Saturday 2nd July—Summer Garden Party 

Sunday 3rd July—Garden party clean up. Please help if you can.  

 

Confirmation Service 

Bishop Sam will be visiting St 

Oswald’s on 9th October for a 

confirmation service. Please get 

in touch with Reverend Sandi if 

you would like to be confirmed.  

 

 

 

Brereton Teddy Bears 

Our next session is on Thursday 23rd June—we hope to see some 

of you there.  

 

Parent Consultations 

Bookings can now be made via School Spider.  These 

appointments are a lovely opportunity to hear about your child’s 

achievements this year, whilst also meeting their new class 

teacher.   

 

Garden Party Stalls 

Parent volunteers from each class are needed for the following 

stalls. Time slots can be given and will include time before and 

after our fair to set up and clear away. Please contact your class 

rep or the school office if you can help. 

Reception—Light up toys and pocket money gifts. 

Y1—Tickets / Door 

Y2—Barrell of booze / Raffle tickets 

Y3—Prosecco and Pimms 

Y4—BBQ and Bar 

Y5—Games 

Y6—BBQ and Bar 

 

Rose Queen Retinue 

If you have a child in Y2 or Y5 who is taking part in the Rose 

Queen procession and service we ask that you meet us on the 

grass at  the front of school at 11:45am on Saturday 2nd July and 

in church at 10:30 on Sunday 3rd July. Rosebuds should wear a 

white (or pale coloured) dress (please bring a cardigan if the 

weather is cool). Pages and guards should wear their school 

trousers and a white shirt. We will provide ties etc. 

 

Dates 

20th—24th June—Sports Week 

Friday 24th June—Y4 music concert for parents 2:10pm  

W/B 27th June—Parent Consultations and Reports.  

Friday 1st July - Y6 prom followed by whole school disco 

Saturday 2nd July - Garden Party—HELP NEEDED! 

Sunday 3rd July - Rose Queen service at St Oswald’s 

Wednesday 6th July—Y6 Summer Show 6pm 

7-8th July - Y2 residential 

Friday 8th July—Y6 Summer Show 2pm 

Wednesday 13th July—CDAT Y6 Leavers Service at Chester 

Cathedral. 

Friday 15th July - Sports Day (AM), Y6 Leaver’s Service (PM) 


